
Office of the Fire Marshal 
2020/2021 Fire Safety Grant Application Form 
 

Instructions: 

1. Please ensure that all fields are completed as part of this grant application form. 
2. If you require more space, please adjust the text boxes as needed. 
3. If you wish to split the grant between supporting training and supporting a virtual inspection 

program to enhance your existing in-person inspection program, please complete both sections 
below.    

4. Please email completed application to ofm@ontario.ca 
5. Applications must be received no later than 1700hrs on March 19, 2021. 
6. If you have any questions, please contact your Fire Protection Adviser.   

Name of Municipality Township of North Glengarry 
 

Name of Fire Department North Glengarry Fire Services 
 

Municipal Mailing Address P.O. Box 700, 90 Main Street S. 
Alexandria, ON 
K0C 1A0 
 

Name of Fire Chief Matthew Roy 
 

Email Address for Fire Chief 
 

firechief@northglengarry.ca 

Fire Safety Grant Allocation 
Amount 

$7,000.00 
 

 

For those departments who wish to use the grant to support training, please provide a brief description 
of how the grant will be allocated, including the dollar amount.  Please provide a brief overview of the 
training being provided, mode of delivery (online, Regional Training Centre, Learning Contract, other) 
and estimated timelines for completion.  Please refer to the Fire Marshal Memo issued on March 11th, 
2021 for additional information regarding eligible expenses.  Please add extra lines to expand the text 
box below, if needed. 

North Glengarry Fire Department is submitting to allocate the funding to support our training 
program.  Under the guidance and support of the Ontario Fire College, North Glengarry Fire 
Department will be delivering NFPA 1001 Fighter I & II, through a learning contract.  As a result of 
COVID-19, NGFD’s have moved to a blended learning model for all our 75 members through an 
online learning platform – Target Solutions and in-house training.  The grant funds would be 
allocated to fund tablets and laptops to support both the new recruit – OFC learning contract and 
experience members, through the blended learning training sessions.    By purchasing this IT 
equipment, it will enhance our ability to ensure our members can continue to train safely, efficiently 
and support our community needs.  NGFD estimate the allocation of $7000 will permit us to 
purchase approximately 5-6 devices.  Once approved NGFD will work to secure the IT equipment 
immediately through local vendors to maximize the allocation to its fullest. 

mailto:ofm@ontario.ca


Office of the Fire Marshal 
2020/2021 Fire Safety Grant Application Form 
 

 

For those departments who wish to use the grant to support a virtual inspection program to enhance 
your existing in-person inspection program, please provide a brief description of how the grant will be 
allocated, including the dollar amount.  Please provide a brief overview of the compliance activities and 
how it will be administered at the department level, including potential rollout.  Please refer to Fire 
Marshal Memo issued on March 11th, 2021 for additional information regarding eligible expenses.  
Please add extra lines to expand the text box below, if needed. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Name of Application Submitter  
Matthew Roy 

Title Fire Chief 
 

Signature  
 

Date March 18th, 2021 
 

 


